
£\ I9-O*

z:j__: -4.-)

aI.z— Constellation.
Ar Fxe1u Crnrv

February 23, 2017

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM 17-024
Constellation NewEnergy, Inc.’s Renewal Application — Supplemental
Information

Dear Executive Director:

In Constellation NewEnergy, Inc.’s renewal application submitted on February 8,
2017, we provided a sample bill. Enclosed is a revised sample bill along with two
copies.

If there are any questions or additional information required regarding
Constellation NewEnergy’ application for renewal please contact Amy Klaviter at
3 1 2-68 1 - 1 855 or by email at amy.klaviter@constellation.com.

Sincerely

Catherine Stanley
Analyst, Legal Compliance

Enclosure

cc: executive.director@puc.nh.gov


